3rd February 2020

Dear Parents / Carers
As you may be aware, this week, is Children’s Mental Health and Well Being Week and we will be supporting it across school in a number of ways.

This letter, however, is to remind you all (parents and carers) to also take some time to look after your own mental health and well-being.

Many of you are facing the trickiest balance of working from home as well as trying to be teacher to one or more children – something that many of you could never have imagined you’d be doing.

I am writing to you to say what an incredible job you are doing with this, and for you not to get too worried if your child is not engaging as much as you feel they should be with the school work we are providing during this lockdown – I know some of you worry that a session or an activity has been missed and your child will be falling further and further behind. Please, please, please let us do the worrying for you – when all of this is over it will not be just your children who will return to school with some knowledge and skills gaps – children from all around the country and world will face similar challenges.
Many of our teachers and support staff are parents themselves and genuinely understand the situation in which you find yourselves. They too find it difficult to prioritise in these incredibly challenging times and it is very important that you find ways to look after yourselves too and recognise the fantastic job you are doing spinning all those plates and juggling those spikey balls.
Only by finding some time for yourselves, will you be able to be the best versions of yourselves for the children in your care. Please don’t forget you in all of this.
I am genuinely in awe of the commitment and support you are showing to (y)our children’s progress, but remember too that it is genuinely ok to have those times when you find the balancing act too much. It is ok! 
Ask your children about a song we sing at school – it is called ‘Keep on Keeping On!’ - https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Yy6IJ7LtdnI (join in with them – a communal singalong puts a smile on everyone faces doesn’t it?)

Des Martin

Head Teacher
